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From: Roger Megeney <roger.megeney(@primus.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 7:02 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Leverage reductions to Retail Accounts

This is an objection to the proposed changes to the leverage from 100: to 10:1
This is unacceptable to traders who are currently using the present system and all you will do is drive all these

accounts offshore for this is not acceptable and will only be a degradation to the US business for no purpose full
reason

Roger Megeney



